## Manor Primary School

Newsletter 9



## - WELCOME -BACK TO SCHOOL

We hope that all our families had a restful half term break, the children have had a fantastic first week back and we are looking forward to working together for another exciting half term.



Many thanks to parents and carers for their kind donations for the Royal British Legion and to our new pupil leadership team who have supported our children in buying their poppies and snap bands.

Your support for this very worth while cause is very much appreciated.



We are delighted to be able to invite parents and carers from year 5 and 6 to join us at St Mary's Church for a Christmas Carol Concert.

The Carol Concert will be on Tuesday 19th December. More details to follow.



Reverend Emma and the congregation of St Mary's Church have invited our year 4 children to join the Christingle service on Sunday 17<sup>th</sup> December. More details to follow.

We look forward to our year 4 children and their families joining us at this service.



Next Friday we will be celebrating Children in Need. This is a very worthwhile charity that supports children across the UK.

Next Friday will be a non-uniform day for all our children, we are asking for a donation of £1 for this very worthwhile charity



Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> November @ 9.00am — Class Assembly 5MC

Tuesday 21st November @ 9.00am — Class Assembly 5SS

Tuesday 28th November @ 9.00am — Class Assembly 5CH

Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> December — Party Day